
 

 
 

 
 

 
INTENT TO CONTINUE 

 
We hope that it is your plan to return for the 2021- 2022 school year.  If you have any questions or require 
additional information about the high school program, please do not hesitate to contact Jenn Canzano, 
Admissions Director (508-862-6336).  For planning purposes, it is important for us to know your 
intention for the 2021-2022 academic year. Please complete this form and return it to Mrs. Kelley by 
January 8, 2021. ​ St. Francis Xavier Preparatory Students are not required to submit an application for 
admission. 
 
 
Child’s Name:_________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
___ Yes! It is our family’s intention to have our child continue at St. John Paul II High School & St. 
Francis Xavier Preparatory School for the 2021-2022 academic year. 
 
 
___ No, our child will not continue at St. John Paul II High School & St. Francis Xavier Preparatory 
School for the  2021-2022 academic year. 
 
 
Name of new school:____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
___ Undecided at this time. ​If you require any information to assist in your decision-making process, 
please do not hesitate to contact the Admissions Office. 
 
 
In order to reserve a space in the Class of 2025, students must successfully complete the  
2020-2021 academic year, take the High School Placement Test (​administered at SFXP on December 4, 
2020​) and complete the registration form for the 2021-2022 year.  
 
 
Parent signature:_______________________________________________________________ 


